
To faculty member using Panopto 

Academic Affairs, Ritsumeikan University 

 

Notice of downtime of Panopto 

 

 A notice was given by Panopto that there will be a downtime on 9th December 2023. 

Please note that Panopto will not be available for recording, watching, and other uses 

during the downtime. Additionally, students cannot watch any videos either, so we ask 

that you let students know in advance if you plan to stream it in class during this period. 

 

Downtime of Panopto: Saturday,9th December. AM01:00-AM02:00 (JST) 


